
DOWNTOWN EVENT & ENTERTAINMENT DISTRICT 

Decision Making Process

saskatoon.ca/eventdistrict

Share Your Thoughts Today   
Provide your ideas for the District through the booklet 

or online survey. We will prepare a “What We Heard 
Report” that summarizes the feedback we hear.   

We Develop Initial Designs    
Initial designs will be developed using your feedback, 
technical research, and early budgeting. The initial 
ideas, community feedback, and an initial funding 
strategy will be presented to the Governance & 
Priorities Committee (GPC) in July 2023.     Provide Your Feedback   

SUMMER – FALL 2023   
You will have an opportunity to provide feedback 

on the initial designs for the District Plan, 
event centre/arena and convention centre.    

Provide Your Feedback on the Draft 
Designs for the Event Centre/Arena 
and Convention Centre   
FALL 2023   
You will have an opportunity to review the 
draft designs.  

Future Engagement   
2024+   
Future public engagement on detailed designs, 
implementation plans and construction will follow  
if approved by City Council.   

City Council Decision Report   
We will consider your feedback in the proposed 
designs. Your feedback will also be presented in 

the Decision Report for consideration by GPC 
and City Council.    

Committee and Council   
NOVEMBER 2023   
The recommendation could be accepted, another 
option selected, additional information requested, or 
a decision may be made to not proceed at this time.    

Provide Your Feedback on 
the Draft District Plan   

WINTER 2023/2024   
You will have an opportunity to review the draft designs.   

City Council Decision Report   
WINTER 2024    
We will consider your feedback in the proposed 
district plan. Your feedback will also be presented in 
the Decision Report for consideration by Committee 
and City Council.    Committee and Council   

SPRING 2024    
The District Plan will be presented to Committee 

and City Council for their consideration and decision. 

We want to develop these plans in a way that respects the needs and ideas of community members.


